Landscape Stewardship Committee (LSC)
3/28/19


Meeting Notes

· Wildlife Habitat Certification for UMBC campus update
· Signs have been purchased. Final locations, determined by committee preference and input from Facilities Management, are: back side of the Library Pond, pollinator garden at Hilltop Rd., pollinator gardens at footbridge to bwtech@UMBC.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Joe will check with Lenn Caron to confirm her support for installation costs (and modification – the backs of the signs are pink!). 
· Invasive plants training update
· Shooting for a fall date to give time to plan and promote.
· Because looking to fall, hoping a Library Spotlight workshop slot might be available.
· Sarah will follow up with Drew and Leslie to find a workshop date that works for the library and for Leslie.
· Herbert Run Greenway update
· Emily has redone the map of the HRG to reflect the presence of the Event Center. The route begins at the Event Center (as the most recognizable landmark on the route) and ends at the Joseph Bueys Sculpture Garden, to give people a chance to reflect.
· Charlie Hogan has confirmed the section of the HRG that passes behind the stadium will be cleared out and passable by the end of April, and now that it is an official part of the trail again (since Event Center completion) it should be looked after more regularly.
· Emily is scheduling a walk with Celso Guitian to move toward selecting locations for additional signage. Signs in use during Event Center construction that are no longer on the official route will be repurposed.
· Keep Maryland Beautiful Grant
· Under the mentorship of Larry Hennessey, the Environmental Task Force successfully submitted a Keep Maryland Beautiful grant. The group will receive $1000 to plant native shrubs and flowering understory trees between the Commons Garage and the tunnel on the loop. Congratulations!
· CERA website 
· Suzanne Braunschweig confirms a student has been hired to help with the website. She, Elle, and Sarah will meet to discuss the best path forward. 
· CERA committee will meet again in late April.



Feel free to send questions my way.
Sharon Paul
spaul@umbc.edu
